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VOLUME III,  NUMBER 2,  JUNE 2003
CHINOOK CAMPING CLUB
SUMMER RALLY- ASHVILLE, NC
JULY 17-20, 2003
No Matter hot it gets during July in Georgia, Florida, Alabama or Mississippi, it is always cooler in beautiful Ashville. Our rally hosts- Bill and Deanne McCormick- have selected one of the top RV parks in the Smokies- Bear Creek RV Park. Ninety paved shady sites, full hookups, CATV. A perfect spot for our mid-year Chinook fellowship get together. A tour of the Biltmore House and Estate is optional and to those who have never seen it, I recommend you go.
We plan to do the downtown shopping, walking, riding thing along Asheville’s Urban Trail-home to O’Henry and Thomas Wolfe- and of course a stop at the Grove Park Inn for refreshments.
Call 1-800-833-0798 and make your reservation. Call NOW. Also, please let our volunteer hosts know you are coming (425-348-6012).
	


SPRING RALLY - CASINO MAGIC MISSISSIPPI
A fun time for all - 17 coaches in a beautiful park. The tour of the Stennis NASA Center was interesting and informative. The Afternoon walking tour of Bay St. Louis provided an opportunity for the ladies to make some wise purchases. Most pleasant surprise was the kind hospitality provided by Trail Wagons in the person of Bob Kiss, our new Regional Sales Manager.
It was a fun meeting and greeting two new members first time to a Chinookers’ Rally: Dan and Christine Foulkrod of Kemah, TX and Adam and Diane Morales of Houma, LA. Real nice folks- hope to see them again soon at our next rally.
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GOVERNING BOARD
All five members of your duly elected governing board met May 10-11 to discuss and plan club business. The meeting was hosted by Joy & Tom Imel at their home near Moultrie, GA.
We worked hard on updating, clarifying, and revising our by-laws. The complete by-laws will be printed and mailed to you 60 days prior to our annual general meeting in October. We will vote to accept the revised by-laws at that time. A two-thirds majority of those present at the meeting is necessary for acceptance so please read and come to the annual rally. Any proposed changes to the by-laws must be submitted to our secretary- Joy Imel – 30 days prior to the meeting.
A full agenda of club business items was discussed to include future rally sites, membership, finances, etc
All club members should appreciate your board members giving up a weekend and traveling many miles for the good of the club. Give us a big HUZZA-HUZZA.
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ANNUAL RALLY – SAVANNAH, GA
Please make your calendars for October 16-19 and plan to be there. If you haven’t already done so, please mail your $150.00 deposit check to our treasurer, Dick DeSchiver, 12287 County Road 1, Fairhope, AL 36532. The balance due should be received by Dick NLT September 1, 2003. 
Cost of the rally is $275.00/two persons, or $ 150.00 for singles. Ant questions about this rally please call at 770-889-3134 or e mail MGJOHNR@AOL.COM.
	[image: image3.png]





TRAIL WAGONS RALLY- YAKIMA, WA
SEPTEMBER 18-21,2003
Great News!! The Trail Wagons/Chinook Washington State Rally is a REALITY!! Dates are September 18-21. RSVP invitations should be arriving the first week or so in June. For those who are planning a make the trip and would like to team up or meet with others on the way- contact Tom Jackson and he will publish the information. He and Sue are planning to travel north, through Cody and through Yellowstone National Park-then to the Pacific Coast to do some fishing, On the return trip home they will be stopping in Albuquerque, NM to see the hot air balloons- October 2-8- hope to see you on the road!!
Over the years, many have expressed interest in visiting the factory and this would be an ideal time. If you want to have some modifications, additions, or repairs to your Chinook, you must schedule the work. Call 1-800-552-8886 and ask for Mike Headding at Ext 230. It’s difficult to imagine 20 Chinooks showing up at the same time all wanting their oven replaced with cabinets and expecting to leave the next day.
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CLUB PARTICIPATION
We are indeed fortunate to have members who volunteer their time, energy, and money to assist the club. Special thanks to: 
Tom & Sue Jackson, Hosts of Ocala Rally
Dick & Jean DeSchiver, Hosts of Casino Rally
Bill & DeAnne McCormick, Hosts of Ashville Rally
These folks deserve your support and applause. Let’s all participate-attend the rallies- volunteer—serve on committees.
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FUTURE RALLY SITES
We will have a brand new membership directory for distribution at our annual meeting and it is really a beauty. It is a 3 ring loose leaf binder in white vinyl with a distinctive Chinook name on the cover. The binders are courtesy of Trail Wagons as a gift to our club and we do appreciate it.
Ruby Sexton has been doing the work on her computer with an individual page complete with photo of each member. This will greatly facilitate keeping our directory current with wither the addition of new members or deletion when someone drops out. Many thanks to Ruby Sexton and Tom Jackson for their efforts in this project.
So come to Savannah and get your new directory!! 
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TECH TALK
(BY: TOM JACKSON, PRESIDENT)
For all you who have a 2000 coach- it is time to change your house batteries. I know- they are still working but the truth is that deep cycle batteries lose their ability to maintain a full charge after 3 years. Deep cycle batteries start losing the capacity the first time that they are discharged and recharged. The percentage varies, but the general numbers are 10-20% for the first year and will decrease to about 50% of the total amperage available by year three. This means that instead of having 200 amps to run the rig, there are only 100 amps. Of course this will only affect you if you are dry camping.
Yes, you will run out of batteries to operate the refrigerator and the heater and will have to use the boost switch to start the generator to make your coffee in the morning. On the other hand, consider the fact that since the batteries never fully become charged, the charging in the rig is always running, and when you are driving, the alternator is always trying to complete the job and cannot, so it uses more gas. One final reminder-ALWAYS charge the two batteries at the same time, always use two of the same type (and brand). The reason is the charge rate acceptance is different for different style brands and you may not ever have both batteries fully charged.

